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Alabama Woodworkers Guild 

Presidentôs Message 

Dear Fellow Woodworkers, 

  If you have been to the workshop lately, I am sure you 

have noticed the cleanliness and organization of the shop. 

The workshop management team with support from other 

volunteers has been doing a great job. We have a new front 

door, thermostats are on timers for the most efficient use of 

our power to reduce the power bills, a new security system 

that is connected to a security service for monitoring, an air 

compressor up and running to provide compressed air around 

the shop, and an A/V system for use in the classroom and in 

the workshop. At this time, I would like to thank Pat Bush for 

his hours of dedication when he was workshop manager for 

getting the ball rolling with his organizing efforts in the last 

few years. 

All of this leads me to one more area that needs our 

attention. The project racks are in desperate need of 

attention. We have been lax in monitoring the rack usage. I 

know that we have a lot of new members that may not know 

the purpose for the racks and the guidelines for their use. So, 

I will explain the guidelines for the new members and as a 

reminder for the rest of us. 

Project Rack Usage Guidelines 

The racks are to be used for: 

¶ DǊƻǳǇ ōǳƛƭŘǎΣ ŎƭŀǎǎŜǎΣ ŀƴŘ Ŏŀƴ ōŜ ǳǎŜŘ ŦƻǊ 

ǇŜǊǎƻƴŀƭ ǇǊƻƧŜŎǘǎΦ  

¶ ¢ƘŜȅ ŀǊŜ ƴƻǘ ǘƻ ōŜ ǳǎŜŘ ŀǎ ŀ ƭǳƳōŜǊ ǎǘƻǊŀƎŜ 

ŀǊŜŀ ƛƴŎƭǳŘƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ ǿŀƭƭ ǎǇŀŎŜ ŀǊƻǳƴŘ ǘƘŜ ǊŀŎƪǎΦ 

¶ ¢ƘŜȅ Ŏŀƴ ōŜ ǳǎŜŘ ŦƻǊ ŀ фл Řŀȅ ǇŜǊƛƻŘΣ ǿƛǘƘ ŀ 

фл Řŀȅ ŜȄǘŜƴǎƛƻƴ ŦƻǊ ǎǇŜŎƛŀƭ ŎƛǊŎǳƳǎǘŀƴŎŜǎΦ 

{ǇŀŎŜǎ Ŏŀƴ ōŜ ŀǎǎƛƎƴŜŘ ŦƻǊ ǎǇŜŎƛŀƭ ƛƴǘŜǊŜǎǘ 

ƎǊƻǳǇǎ ǎǳŎƘ ŀǎΣ [ǳǘƘƛŜǊ ƎǊƻǳǇΣ ¢ƻȅ ƎǊƻǳǇΣ ŀƴŘ 

IŀƴŘ ¢ƻƻƭ ƎǊƻǳǇ ƻǊ ŦƻǊ ŀƴȅ {LDΩǎ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ŦǳǘǳǊŜ 

¶ ¢ƘŜȅ Ŏŀƴ ōŜ ŀǎǎƛƎƴŜŘ ōȅ ŀ ǎƘƻǇ ǎǳǇŜǊǾƛǎƻǊ ƻǊ ŀ 

Ŏƭŀǎǎ ƛƴǎǘǊǳŎǘƻǊΦ 

¶ ¸ƻǳǊ ƴŀƳŜ ŀƴŘ ǘƘŜ ŜȄǇƛǊŀǝƻƴ ŘŀǘŜ ǎƘŀƭƭ ōŜ 

ǇƭŀŎŜŘ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ ǿƘƛǘŜ ōƻŀǊŘ ŀōƻǾŜ ǘƘŜ ǎǇŀŎŜ 

ŘŜǎƛƎƴŀǘŜŘΦ 

¶ !ƊŜǊ ǘƘŜ ŜȄǇƛǊŀǝƻƴ ŘŀǘŜ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ ǎǇŀŎŜ ŀƴ 

ŜũƻǊǘ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ƳŀŘŜ ǘƻ ŎƻƴǘŀŎǘ ǘƘŜ ƳŜƳōŜǊΦ LŦ 

ǳƴǎǳŎŎŜǎǎŦǳƭΣ ŀƭƭ ǘƘŜ ƳŀǘŜǊƛŀƭǎ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ǿǊŀǇǇŜŘ 

ǳǇ ŀƴŘ Ǉǳǘ ƛƴǘƻ ǘƘŜ ǎǘƻǊŀƎŜ ŎƻƴǘŀƛƴŜǊǎ ƻǳǘ 

ōŀŎƪΦ LŦ ǘƘŜȅ ŀǊŜ ƴƻǘ ŎƭŀƛƳŜŘ ōȅ ǘƘŜ ƴŜȄǘ 

ƳŜŜǝƴƎ ŀƊŜǊ ŜȄǇƛǊŀǝƻƴ ǘƘŜ ƳŀǘŜǊƛŀƭǎ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ 

ǎƻƭŘ ŀǘ ǎƛƭŜƴǘ ŀǳŎǝƻƴΦ 

¶ ²Ŝ ǿƛƭƭ ƘŀǾŜ ǳƴǝƭ aŀȅ омǎǘ ǘƻ ŎƭŜŀƴ ƻǳǘ ƻǳǊ 

ǎǇŀŎŜǎΣ ǘƘŜƴ ǘƘŜ ƎǳƛŘŜƭƛƴŜǎ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜŎƻƳŜ 

ŜũŜŎǝǾŜΦ 

The April meeting is our annual silent auction 

event. Donôt forget your good stuff to sell and look 

at every one elseôs good stuff to buy. 

Ray 

ñA man who works with 

his hands is a laborer; a 

man who works with his 

hands and his brain is a 

craftsman; but a man 

who works with his 

hands and his brain and 

his heart is an 

artist.ò~Louis Nizer 

(1902ï1994) 
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Toy Group 

The WEC is buzzing on Tuesdays with our dedicated volunteers making 

toys for children facing difficult situations. 

So far, we have made well over 3,000 toys.  

This month the toy group participated in the Habitat for Humanity ñGrill to 

Buildò event. We put together 300 kits for the children to assemble at the 

event.  The kits included were cars, bird houses, bunnies and boxes.  We 

also had a variety of puzzles and markers for the little ones to decorate. 

Our booth was very popular, just ask the exhausted ñtoy groupersò that 

worked.  Yes we were busy, but we could eat as much barbecue as we 

wanted! 

 

 

 

 

We are always happy to welcome new toy makers. If you are looking for 

something to do on Tuesdays come join us! 

 

 

 

AWG Participates in ñPower Upò 

Event 

AWG helped show high school girls how they could  ñpower upò their 

futures by pursuing a career in the building and construction field. 

We demonstrated how to build a stud wall and showed the importance 

of accurate measuring and how math skills are important.   

 

We also showed that there are different types of wood working, not 

just hammers and nails. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The girls learned that the trades are not just for men, but women can 

also be successful in this field. 


